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Chair Golden, Members of the Committee, 

I am Union County Commissioner Paul Anderes. 

I am opposed to SB199. 

The ODFW Commission does not need this authority, when they continue to overstep 

their responsibilities (Coyote Contest decision). 

I would suggest that changing the status of the ODFW Commission advisory would 

be a better concept. 

  


